
Ashirwad Ceremony 2025 for X & XII Students at MPS 

 

On February 13th, 2025, the students of classes X and XII at MPS were blessed with an 

enriching and spiritually uplifting experience as part of the Ashirwad Ceremony, marking the 

beginning of their preparation for the upcoming board examinations. The ceremony commenced 

with a visit to the renowned Shri Manik Prabhu Temple, where students offered their prayers 

and received blessings. The spiritual atmosphere at the temple helped in fostering a sense of 

inner peace and devotion among the students, preparing them mentally and spiritually for the 

challenges ahead. 

 

Following the temple visit, the students received blessings from Shreeji, who imparted words of 

wisdom and encouragement. His blessings were aimed at fortifying the students' resolve and 

inspiring them to give their best during their exams. 

 

On the morning of February 14th, the event continued with a motivational speech delivered by 

the Head of Publications to the board students. He emphasized the importance of 

perseverance, focus, and a positive mindset in achieving success. The motivational address 

provided the students with the right perspective and the mental strength to approach their 

studies with confidence and determination. 

 

Later, the leadership team of MPS gathered to offer their personal blessings and good wishes to 

the students. In a gesture of love and encouragement, each student was presented with a 

special pouch, which symbolized good luck and the institution’s support. This thoughtful gesture 

was received with great enthusiasm, further boosting the morale of the students as they 

prepared to face their board examinations. 

 

The Ashirwad Ceremony served not only as a source of motivation but also as a reminder of the 

strong support system at MPS. With the blessings of Shreeji and the encouragement from the 

leadership team, the students left the ceremony feeling empowered and ready to embark on 

their examination journey. 

 

This event will undoubtedly remain a memorable and cherished moment for all the students as 

they move forward toward their academic goals. 

 

 


